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G L A S G O W   A C A D E M Y 
 

1st  June 2006 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
CRICKET COACHING 
 
Our cricket professional, Vedam Hariharan, will be coaching some of our young cricketers 
(12 to 16 yrs) at the school sports hall during the summer holidays. To improve their batting 
skills he will be using a bowling machine. This apart, there will be a video analysis of batting 
and bowling. As he will be working with small numbers, places are limited and will be 
allocated on a first come first served basis. If you wish to book a place for your son please 
complete and return the enclosed slip as soon as possible. 
 
Course 1 Monday 10th July to Friday 14th July 11.15 am to 1.15 pm 
Course 2 Monday 17th July to Friday 21st July 11.15 am to 1.15 pm 
Course 3 Monday 24th July to Friday 28th July 11.15 am to 1.15 pm 
 
On a couple of days, coaching could extend till 4.00pm as we will be spending time on 
detection and correction of faults.  This will be informed on the first day of each course. 
 
The fees will be £30 per course. 
 
Cheques should be payable to The Glasgow Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs. SM. Crawford 
Director of Games 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
CRICKET COACHING 
 
Pupil’s Name:   ……………………………………….          
 
Class:   ………………… 
 
Contact Tel No:  ……………………………………… 
 
Number of courses:   …………………………………      
 
Course No:  ……………….. 
 
Signed:  ………………………………………………     
 
Date : ………………………. 
 
 
 
If you would like to attend these courses please complete the booking form and send it with 
your cheque (cheques payable to The Glasgow Academy) to the course Director Mr 
V.Hariharan at the school address. For further details you may contact Mr Hariharan at the 
school or home tel. no. 0141-334 5950 or e-mail v.hariharan@tga.org.uk 
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